Dear <LANDLORD>,

I hope you and your family are doing alright in this time of great uncertainty. 

I’m reaching out today in a moment of great need. In order to protect the safety of our employees, customers, and community, we are making the extremely difficult decision to temporarily close our doors. (or due to goverment regulations)

Closing our doors does not mean closing our business. On the sales side, we’re ramping up our online presence, creating a new website, and doing live videos (selling merchandise like QVC).  We are offering incentives like free shipping, and keeping minimal staff on call to answer customer questions. We’re also retaining as much cash as we can by eliminating all unnecessary expenditures and working with vendors to return unneeded merchandise. We will work hard every single day to keep our business viable so that we can quickly bounce back. 

No matter what we do, however, we’ll be dealing with the effects of this extraordinary crisis for a long time to come. That’s why I’m asking you to consider a rent abatement until we can open again. I propose X% of sales. Under normal conditions that works out to about <$XXX>. Based on where we are tracking for March, it would be more like <$XXX>. 

I hope you understand that I would only ask for this under the most urgent of circumstances. Whatever your decision, I hope you will keep the request in the strictest of confidence.

Thanks so much for your careful consideration. 

Sincerely,
Tenant
